-----Original Message-----

From: Beverly Davis [mailto:beverly@our-town.com] 

Sent: Friday, February 25, 2005 9:27 AM

To: comments

Subject: Thank you.

Dear Mr. Entin,

Thank you so much for your positive remarks at the panel hearings about a consumption tax as a way to reform our current unfair taxing system. 

Sincerely,

Beverly Davis

Stephenville, TX

